
 

 

 

 

From the office of David Richards CBE – Chairman Motorsport UK  

 

 

Dear Ron  

I’m delighted to provide you with the following comments in respect of the MG Car Club’s 95th anniversary 
celebration lunch.  

“There are very few car clubs that can celebrate their 95th anniversary so it’s a great feather in the cap of the MG 
Car Club that it’s still going so strong after all those years.  

Most motoring enthusiasts have owned an MG at some time in their lives and I’m no exception, having owned 
an MG Midget in my youth.  I have very fond memories of that little car and wish your members many more 
years of motoring fun in their MGs.  

 

Kind regards  

David”  

Regards  

(Dictated and sent in my absence) 

 

David Richards CBE 
Chairman 
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